
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Star Mathematician 
 

Year 1 
Lana Z / Serena A 

Year 2 
Eduardo G / Pawel K 

Year 3 
Brooke C / Ricards S 

Year 4 
David P / Damien D  

Year 5 
Kacper S 
Year 6 
All Yr 6 
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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Firstly, can I say a huge thank you to everyone who contributed a cake to our Royal Wedding Tea Party 
last week and for those of you who joined us for cake and tea on the field.  The proceeds from this, 
along with the mufti money, enabled us to raise a whopping £431.38 which is incredible. I am sure St 
Luke’s Hospice will be very grateful.  

                                                                                                      

           
 
New KS2 playground markings 
There has been great excitement on the KS2 playground today as the children got to use the new 
playground markings for the first time.  There is now a good range of activities for play and sport and 
we hope that we will be able to add to this next academic year with more benches and play equipment 
to provide an even greater choice for the children. Thanks to Miss Camm for getting this organised for 
our pupils. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Smoking at the school gates 
I have recently received many complaints from upset parents about parents smoking at or just outside 
the school gates. Please be mindful of the parents and children coming through our school gates and 
stay very clear of these areas at pick up and drop off times. A clear, smoke free-access is preferred at all 
times.  Thank you for your understanding. 
 

Next week is summer half-term break and we have a non-pupil day on Monday 4th June, so we will see 
your child/children back in school on Tuesday 5th June.  I hope you have a good holiday and that the 

weather is kind! 
 

Mrs L Meek 

 

Star Writer 
 

Year 1 
Adam K /Alfie C 

Year 2 
James W / Jayden J 

Year 3 
Liam E / Tayte G 

Year 4 
Rayan A / Hayden T 

Year 5 
Omar A 
Year 6 

All Yr 6 

Pat on the Back 
25/05/18 
Year 1 

Alfie C / Lana Z 
Year 2 

Millie M-C / Aston D 
Year 3 

Brooke C / Katie G 
Year 4 

Hayden T / Ruby D 
Year 5 
Mattie C 
Year 6 
Levi F 

 

Pat on the Back 
11/05/18 
Year 1 

Rachel S / River G 
Year 2 

Tommie M-C / Roxy H 
Year 3 

Liam T / Olivier B 
Year 4 

Oliver L / Parham H 
Year 5 
Daisy T 
Year 6 
Kane L 
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Dates for your Diary... 
  

 

 

 

 

 

28/05/18 – 01/06/18 –HALF TERM                 04/06/18 – Teacher Training Day – School Closed     
w/c 04/06 + 11/06 + 18/06 –Yr 4 Swimming   19/06/18 – Class Photographs                                   
26/06/18 – Sports Day – KS2 am / KS1 pm          27/06/18 – Yr 3 and Yr 6 Fluoride Presentation 
w/c 02/07/18 – Money Week                             17/07/18 – Reserve Sports Day    
06/07/18 – Summer Fair                                    20/07/18 – End of Summer Term      

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 

School Contact Details: 

Admin office:  01752 225319    Email: contactus@ppsonline.org 

Website:  pilgrimprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 Smeaton Eddystone Douglass Rudyard 

Scores to date 3026 3032 2867 3650 

 

  

House Point Totals 

Attendance - Our Target is 96 % 

Week Ending 
25/05/18 

Whole School 
Attendance 

Best Class Attendance Best Class Punctuality 

Last Week 97.5 % Yr 6  (Eagles) 100 %  
 Yr 1 (Seahorses) 1 Late  

Yr 1 (Penguins) 1 Late 

Year to Date 95.6 %  Yr 4 (Lions) 97.2 % 
Yr FHT (Fox Cubs)            

48 Lates 

 

 Half Marathon 
Well done to the Pilgrim runners who 
completed their Schools Half Marathon 
challenge on the Hoe yesterday. We are very 

proud of their commitment and endeavour! 

Boccia Festival 
We had three children 
represent Pilgrim at a Boccia 
Festival at the Life Centre this 
week. They did very well, won 
many games had lots of fun 
and enjoyed learning a new 

sport. 

 

 

 

Walk to School Week  
What a successful week we have 
had.  Thank you to everyone who 
took on the challenge to walk to 
school with us every morning from 

Victoria Park over the last week. 

 

Tag Rugby Festival 
On Wednesday, the Pilgrim Tag 
Rugby Team competed in a city-
wide competition at Plymouth 
Albion RFC. With over 45 
schools taking part, the team 
did well to win 3 of their 
games!  

 

 

Four of our Student 
Council members Nabaa, 
Jack, Summer and Freya 
made us proud this week 
by chairing the Plymouth 
City Youth Council 
meeting.  This is a real 
honour and they carried 
out their duties, keeping 
the order of the meeting 
going, very confidently. 
  

Plymouth City Youth Council 
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